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Mr. Peter Williams, 
President of the Kitwancool, 
Box 134, 
Kitwanga, B.C. 

Dear Hr. Williams: 

January 13, 1975 

Your flle Votre reference . 
Our file Notre reference 

I have just received your letter of January 6, 1975 and am writing 
to confirm our meeting at the Terrace Hotel in Terrace at 2:00 p.m. 
on January 23, 1975. 

I have taken note of the point you raise concerning the unique nature 
of the Kitwancool claim and am looking forward to discussing this and 
other related matters when we meet. 

Yours sincerely, 

~~ 
fo., P .F. Girard, 

Executive Director, 
Off ice of Claims Negotiation. 


